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Linero, Alvaro

From: Gosine, Jairaj [jgosine@WM.com]

Sent: Monday, September 15, 2008 2:38 PM

To: Linero, Alvaro

Cc: Faller, Chuck; Porter, Timothy

Subject: Application for South Broward's Powdered Activated Carbon Injection System (PACIS)

Dear Mr. Linero,

As a follow up to the Air Construction Permit application submitted on September 10, 2008 by Golder Associates
for the PACIS for Wheelabrator South Broward, please check the Title V box on our application which was
inadvertently omitted on our original submittal.

I am the primary Title V Responsible Official for Wheelabrator South Broward.
If you have any questions please contact Chuck Faller or myself.

Respectfully,

Jairaj Gosine

Wheelabrator South Broward
4400 South State Road 7

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33314
Office: 954-581-6606, x212
Cell: 954-214-2392

Sustainability: Meeting the needs of the present without compromising the ability of future generations to meet
their own needs.

U.S. EPA
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